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Your submission for this review:

I feel that the fair for rank and hail should be increased the last time of increase was absolutely ridiculous 10c before that
increase it had been 8years till we got the 10c increase with the cost of living in general has effected our lives we are forced to
work harder and put in more hours plus the price of fuel and maintenance has increased dramatically so I think its time for an
increase immediately





